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Elsen, Nikki

From: Kiel Hynek <kielhynek@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 10:41 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: La Crosse CIP

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Please add our local trails back into the CIP! Mountain biking and hiking is what my family my friends and I like best 
about living in La Crosse. We all volunteer and donate, but that isn't enough, the trails need the support of the whole 
community to bring in more tourism and talent into the area. We often visit Cuyuna and Duluth and Hayward for their 
trails and always cross paths with others and tell them about the good things happening in the La Crosse mtn bike scene. 
We are on the verge of becoming so much better, please don't stunt our city's growth!  Thanks! 


